


English

Pupils in Year 1 will continue to have daily phonics lessons every

morning and afternoon. We will be learning the Set 3 sounds

and words and recapping our knowledge of Set 2 sounds after

lunch.

The writing genres we will be learning are fast forward stories

and instruction writing. We will be looking at the stories ‘The

Tiger Who Came to Tea’ by Judith Kerr and ‘How to Find Gold’

by Viviane Schwarz. Grammar this term will focus on questions,

exclamations and explaining ideas using the word ‘because’.

Maths

In Maths lessons, the children will be learning about

multiplication and division. We will be using lots of practical

resources to support this e.g. making arrays, finding equal

groups and sharing amounts.

We will also be learning about fractions of shapes, numbers

and amounts. We will be learning different ways of finding ½

and ¼ of numbers.



Knowledge Curriculum

In Geography this half term, we will be learning about the seven continents and five oceans of the world. We will be learning a song

to help us remember them. We will also be looking at each continent in more detail and comparing them to one another.

In Science this half term, we will be learning about plants. We will be looking at what plants need to grow, the different parts of a

plant, the different names of types of plants and deciduous and evergreen plants.

In DT this half term, we will be learning about freestanding structures. We will be exploring different techniques to join materials

together and ways of making a structure stronger.


